
Mandeville Regional Hospital 

32 Hargreaves Avenue 
Mandeville 
Ph:   962-2067/2744/1094 
Fax: 625-8493 
 

 

May Pen Hospital 

1 Muirhead Avenue 
May  Pen 
Ph:   986-2528/7708/6938 

Fax: 986-2650 
 
 

Black River Hospital 

45 High Street  

Black River 
Ph:   965-2224/2212 
        634-3700 
Fax: 965-9294 
 

 

Percy Junor Hospital 

Spalding P.O. 
Clarendon 
Ph:   964-1181/2222/2322 

Fax: 964-1548 
 
 

Lionel Town Hospital 

Bustamante Drive 

Vere, Clarendon 
Ph:   986-3226 
Fax: 986-3373 
 
 

Chapelton Hospital 

Chapelton P.O. 
Clarendon  
Ph:   987-2215 
 

 

Manchester Health Dept. 

Race Course Rd. 
Mandeville 
Ph:   962-2288/7033 

        625-3433 
Fax: 962-2171 
 
 

Clarendon Health Dept. 

1 Muirhead Avenue 
May  Pen 
Ph:   986-4548/7869 
Fax: 986-9713 
 

 

St. Elizabeth Health Dept 

High Street  
Black River 
Ph:   965-9174-5 

Fax: 965-2701 
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PRESS RELEASE 
 

November 18, 2015 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

May Pen Hospital Roofing Project Underway 
 

Roofing repairs for the May Pen Hospital commenced on Tuesday,       

November 10, in a move to improve the aesthetic of the work 
environment. 

 
The project is intended to take approximately four to six weeks to 

complete and will start  with the X-Ray Department. Other areas to be 

included are the Medical Records Department and the Ward areas. 
 

According to Mr. Leon Dixon, CEO for the May Pen Hospital, repairs will be 

conducted during regular work hours. 
 

He added that workmen will minimize the disruption of services to each 
department. 

 

The May Pen Hospital apologizes for any inconvenience the repairs may 
cause. 
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For more information contact:   

 
Latoya Laylor Brown/Maren L. Johnson 

Public Relations & Advocacy Officer 

Southern Regional Health Authority 

Tel: 962-8232/779-2663 

Email: latoya.laylor@srha.gov.jm 

mailto:latoya.laylor@srha.gov.jm

